" Gmail - FW: Supt Search ORCSD rage 1 012

James Kach <jkach55@gmail.com>

FW: Supt Search ORCS'D

Wendy DiFruscio <wdifruscio@orcsd.org> Tue, May 10, 2011 at 3:03 PM
To: Ann Lane <alane@orcsd.org>, Ann Wright <ann_wright@comeast.net>, Henry Brackelt
<hfb4444@comcast.net>, jkach55@gmail.com, joceoquinn@yahoo.com, kbutts@orcsd.org, Megan Tumbull
<mtumbuli@orcsd.org>

As per Krista’s email below. Thank you.

Wendy L. DiFruscio
Superintendent’s Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees
regarding the business of the School District, are government records available to the public upon request.
Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Krista Butts

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2011 2:57 PM
To: Wendy DiFruscio

Subject: FW: Supt Search ORCSD

Wendy,

Could you please send this to the board in preparation for tomorrow night's meeting? Thanks.

Krista

hitp://mail. google.com/mail/fui=2&ik=f2e9e470bc& view=pt& search=inbox&msg=12fdb... 6/25/2011



mail - FW: Supt dearch UKUDL) rage L oL L

From: Paul DeMinico - GSD [mailto:pdeminico@gitford.k12.nh.us]
Sent: Tue 5/10/2011 11:05 AM

To: Krista Butts

Cc: sklesq

Subject: Supt Search ORCSD

Dear Kirista,
{ have attached the NHSBA proposal for services as you had requested. As you may see in the proposal, we

have offered a total combined fee of $14,000 fo facilitate the superintendent and the principal searches. We
have also separated the fees for the superintendent search and the principal search at $8,000 and $7,000

_ respectively. You may see that the school district would save $1000 should you award NHSBA both
searches. Both searches would result in the full complement of services as outiined in the proposal and the
sample timeline (the draft timeline was sent in a prior email).

NHSBA is ready to assist the ORCSD with its search needs and would- be available to meet with you and the
School Board at your convenience. Please let me know what else you may need and what further guestions
we may answer. Thank you for considering the NHSBA proposal for professional services.

Best regards,
Paul

@ SearchProposalORCSD5.2011.docx
=4 91K
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